
 

 

 

 

John Nixon  
<JNixon@MtSAC.edu>  
Sent by: President's Letter 
<PRES-ALL@MTSAC.EDU> 

To PRES-ALL@MTSAC.EDU 

cc 

bcc 

Subject [PRES-ALL] MEASURE RR 11/05/2008 08:25 AM 
Please respond to 

John Nixon  
<JNixon@MtSAC.edu> 

I am pleased to announce that Measure RR has been passed by the voters of our district, after months of 
hard work by staff, students, faculty, and community leaders.  This is a tremendous accomplishment, and 
I thank all of you involved in our successful campaign.  Kudos and congratulations! Mt. SAC now can 
build for the future, creating opportunities for tomorrow's students and ensuring economic growth in our 
communities. 

We will have a celebration soon -- more information will be sent to you as it becomes available. 

Again, thank you for your support. 

John 

John S. Nixon, Ph.D. 
President/CEO 
Mt. San Antonio College 
1100 N. Grand Avenue 
Walnut, CA 91789 
909-594-5611 x4250 
jnixon@mtsac.edu 
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